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Our newsletter is also available on our school website



Lourdes Primary School


October Newsletter (2) 2013 








Dear Parents,





Welcome back to Term 2. This will be a very busy


term with a number of events being planned. We look forward to your help and support.





Regards,


Maureen Simpson


Head Teacher














Holiday Dates


                   


Christmas Holidays


* Please note that schools will close at 2.30pm on Friday 20th December.


School Closed Monday 23rd December 2013 


School reopens Monday 6th January 2014 





February Holiday


School closed on Monday 10th February 2014 


School reopens Thursday 13th February 2014 





Easter Holiday


* Please note that schools will close at 2.30pm on Friday 4th April 2014


School closed Monday 7th April 2014 


School reopens Tuesday 22nd April 2014   


�May Holidays





School closed Monday 5th May 2014





School closed Thursday 22nd May 2014


School reopens Tuesday 27th May 2014





Summer Holiday





School closes at 1pm on Wednesday 25 June 2014





 












































Date for your Diary








 Halloween Disco   29th October              





Lourdes Secondary P7 Thursday 14th November 


Open Evening 


                		Please note a change of Date





Primary 4 -Sacrament of Confirmation  


Our Lady of Lourdes Parish Tuesday 12th November 





Parent Evenings 	Tuesday 19th November


			Thursday 21st November


                         


Christmas Fayre 	Saturday 30th November 











Halloween Disco








Parent Council have issued the tickets for the disco today. If you wish your child to attend your child must have the ticket and pay £1 at the door. 


Children must be collected by an adult at the end of the disco.





Times


Primary 1 -3 		6p.m. – 7.15 p.m.	


Primary 4 -7             7.30 p.m.  – 8.45 p.m. 














Christmas Fayre





We would very much appreciate your help in supporting this event  and we are seeking donations now for the following:





The Tombola 			Auction Items


The bottle stall		Gifts


Raffle Prizes    		Home baking                      








Items can be handed in to the school office from this week onwards.























Parent Focus Group





As a result of our August Parent Questionnaire our next Parent Focus Group will discuss Homework.  An invitation to these groups will be sent out shortly. 









































Prince and Princess of Wales Hospice





Our Onsie Day was a great success and we have sent a cheque for £500 on behalf of the school and  our nursery class. We will continue to support this charity throughout the year. 














Enrolment





The Authority has introduced an additional Primary 1 Enrolment week which will be begin on Monday 15th November for children due to start next session.


Please phone the school to arrange an appointment.  











School Uniform





A reminder that our uniform is blue including a blue shirt. Please encourage your child to wear his / her shirt and tie. Children should not wear any football colours to school.





Parent Evenings





Please note a change to the start times of our Parent Meetings in order to meet the request of later appointments for Parents who work.





The Book Fair will be available in the hall. Whilst in the hall please take time to look at our review of our Vision, Values and Aims, we would appreciate your contribution to this review.





Your child’s assessment folder will also be available for you to look at and for you to comment on.


 











1st November 2013





Monsignor Gilmartin will say Mass here in the school on Friday afternoon for the Feast Day of All Saints. Please ensure that your child has his / her uniform including our blue shirt and tie. 




















Parking Issues





One again can I appeal to drivers to think about the safety of the children when parking especially when causing an obstruction and more importantly when parking illegally on the zig zag lines outside the school. The Parent Council have been seeking the repainting of these lines and to involve the council in finding a solution to ensuring the safety of the children outside the school gates.

















